
Notice 

 

 

The 25th Annual Conference of the North Eastern Economic Association 
(NEEA), originally scheduled for 14th and 15th February 2025, has been 
postponed to 10th and 11th March 2025, as per the decision taken during the 
NEEA Executive Committee meeting held on 28th December 2024. This decision 
was made considering the upcoming Assam Panchayat Election, which may 
overlap with the previously scheduled dates. 

 

Regards, 
Secretary, NEEA 

 


